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Please stop these bills NOW SB 432,602, 608, 612, 618 !! These lands should NOT be removed from Oregon’s
land use planning.We need to preserve our forests and farmland not slice it up for greedy developers. Let’s not make
Oregon a second California.

Sharon Hunt
Voter and 35 year citizen of this state


mailto:SENR.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov

